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To whom it may concern,

I am really worried about the Stonehenge road scheme. National Highways has not
properly considered how the scheme affects Stone Henge’s world Heritage status. I cannot
imagine a road ever being more important than that frankly. 

The whole scheme would have a significantly adverse  affect on the landscape. 

Other alternative routes have not been properly considered and need to be done. 

How on earth does this development  square with the UK’s pledges to protect nature and
reduce carbon emissions? 

It’s so saddening that this world heritage site is under thread and needs defending like this.
It should be self-evident that a cutting a tunnel through an ancient landscape of
undiscovered artefacts, ruining a precious world heritage status, ravaging huge tracts of
protected landscape and creating an open door to more traffic, generating more carbon for
years to come (see IPCC report), at a tremendously huge cost to the government, genuinely
is madness! 

I hope, really hope, this scheme will not cut a tunnel through the Stone Henge’s most
magical and magnificent landscape.

Thank you for your time,

Amelia Taylor 




